
 

 

 

  
 

 
 
                    
   

 

 
 

               

 

Dear Families, 
 

 

Roots & Shoots Sports Day Tuesday 24th June 2025 

 

This event will take place from 9:30 to 10:15. Parents are invited along to join in with the 

activities. Weather permitting, we will be based on the field. Children will need to come to 

school in PE clothing and long hair tied up please.  

If your child does not usually attend on a Tuesday, they are very welcome to join us for 

the event from 9:30. They must be accompanied by an adult for the entire session and will 

need to leave with you when the event finishes at 10:30. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Morgan 
 

 

Glenthorne Drive 

Cheslyn Hay 

Walsall 

WS6 7BZ 

 

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Woodall 

Telephone: 01922 666266 

E-mail: office@glenthorne.staffs.sch.uk 

 


